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We have now reached the end of the second week of our partial reopening and the     

routines which have been created are now firmly embedded. Can I firstly take this               

opportunity to thank all the parents who have supported us with the adaptations we 

have had to make and for making things run so smoothly. I understand the inconvenience 

that has been caused can make things difficult and really appreciate your understanding. 

Also I would just like to say a huge thank you to the children who are behaving so          

incredibly in such strange conditions. During the last two weeks I have not heard a single 

child grumble and have heard nothing but positive comments from the staff as to how 

amazingly they have adapted to what is being asked of them. Each and every one of the 

children should be so proud of themselves. I would also heap praise on the children for 

the quality of work which they are producing in their bubbles. This week I have seen 

some superb writing from our Key Worker group, amazing maths work from the Year 6 

children and some super Science from the Year 1 bubble. I know that the children in 

Foundation 1 and 2 are also working really hard, so well done everyone. 

Family Challenge 

Thank you to all of you that have taken part in our Family Challenges so far. It’s great to 

see what everyone is doing and hopefully having a fun time too. Certificates are in the 

post this week for Emily and Max who found a fun place to read and our challenge this 

week should  get you really involved in helping out in the garden. We want you to try and 

plant something new. Also once it is in the ground, why not create a diary or log of how 

the plant changes over the next few weeks. My family and I will be entering our efforts 

too this week. Please remember to upload any pictures to Twitter using the  hashtag 

#SPSfamilies Have fun! 

Children’s Well Being 

During this difficult period the well being of our children has been incredibly important. 

On the school website we have now added some links to activities you may wish to look 

at as a family. We will be adding to this over the coming week and also sharing evidence 

of the types of activities we are completing in school to support the children and their 

feelings at the moment. Taking some time to allow the children to reflect on the changes 

they have had to embrace, but also their feelings as some of these restrictions ease is a 

really important process and we hope the activities suggested can help with that.  


